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NOTICE OF INTENT
LIQUOR CONTROL AND LICENSING ACT 
APPLICATION FOR CHANGE TO HOURS OF LIQUOR SERVICE
The Applicant, Just Jacks, has applied for a Change to Hours of Liquor Service 
Application for its facility located at 11308 Alaska Road in Fort St. John.

The proposed hours of operation are:  Sunday through Saturday from 10 am to 2 am.  
Maximum occupant load for the facility is 82. The proposed application would allow 
the applicant the ability to provide liquor service one hour earlier to accommodate 
breakfast and brunch customers.

Residents and owners of businesses located within a 0.8 kilometre (1/2 mile) radius of 
the facility may comment on this proposal by writing to:

In-person or by mail

City of Fort St. John 
10631 – 100 Street 
Fort St. John, BC V1J 3Z5 
Attention: Christina Brace, Deputy Corporate Officer

Email

legislativeservices@fortstjohn.ca

Note: Petitions will not be considered. 

To ensure the consideration of your views, your letter must be received on or before 
Friday, October 20, 2023. Your name(s) and residential/business address must be 
included.  Please note that your comments may be made available to the applicant 
or Government Officials where disclosure is necessary to administer the licence 
application process.


